
UPDATES 
• There has been an increase in personnel responding to the Big Bar Landslide incident. Along with additional resources in the 

Environmental unit, there has also been an increase in the number of scalers on the rockface.  

• Unified Command is asking the public to refrain from entering areas near the landslide site. When the public enters an area of 

operation, they put themselves, our crews and others at risk. These incursions by members of the public not only pose a safety 

issue, but also slows our response efforts.  

• The capture and transport operations continue to ramp up and remain successful. As of today approximately 4,700 Sockeye and 

Chinook salmon have been transported upstream from the slide. 

INCIDENT LOCATION  

North of Big Bar on the Fraser River 

DATE PREPARED 

August 5, 2019 

INCIDENT NAME 

Big Bar Landslide 

Incident Webpage BC River Forecast 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content?id=636BAFFB10A1492C964B5FE1E90E80F1
http://ow.ly/aHvA30p4OBw
http://bcrfc.env.gov.bc.ca/freshet/clever/08MF040.PDF?WT.cg_n=HootSuite
http://ow.ly/xtpQ30p4P3t

